



#2

VIA FIRST CLASS MAIL AND EMAIL John.e.asher@hecc.oregon.gov

John Asher, Rapid Response Coordinator Oregon Dislocated Worker Unit Oregon HECC – Office of Workforce Investments 3225 25th Street SE Salem, OR 97302

March 5, 2021

Dear Mr. Asher:

This letter is to advise you that Simple Finance Technology Corp. ("Simple") will be closing its facility located at 120 SE Clay Street Floor 2, Portland OR 97214. This action is expected to be permanent. The entire facility will be closed. This letter is intended to be Simple's official notice pursuant to the Worker Adjustment Retraining Notification Act. The employee separations will take place in accordance with the following schedule: May 7, 2021-May 21, 2021. Approximately 1 employee is affected by the closing at this time. This number includes an employee located outside of Portland. The affected job title will be made available upon request. There are no bumping rights at this location. The affected employee at this facility is not represented by any union.

You may contact me, Erin Harper, Vice President, People at <u>erinharper@simple.com</u> or 503-939-5665 for further information.

Very truly yours,

—DocuSigned by:

Erin Harper

Erin4Marpen4EB...

Vice President, People